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June 14, 2019 

 

 

Laura Orr, SMRLS 

Attorney for James O’Sullivan 

55 – 5th Street East, #400 

St Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL:  laura.orr@smrls.org 

 

Jessica Jones & James O’Sullivan 

220 – 21st Place 

Clinton IA 52732 

 

VIA EMAIL: jessicajones101010@gmail.com 

 

 

RE: Remove or Repair of the Structure at 899 Germain Street 

 

Dear Ms. Orr, Ms. Jones, & Mr. O’Sullivan: 

 

This is to inform you that on June 11, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer has recommended that the City Council order the building be 

removed within 15 days with no option for repair since the conditions outlined in my June 5th 

letter were not met. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for June 19, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City 

Hall. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner 

            Joe Yannarelly 

            Vicki Sheffer 

 Reid Soley 

 Jeff Oman, omanjeff@yahoo.com 

 Emmanuel Akosa, Emmanuel.akosa@gmail.com 
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